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 Letter of thanks to our first chairman, Mr
 Bruce Wallace, upon his resignation, when he
 left Killyleagh to go to Ulster Bank, Bangor.
 Bruce had the vision to form the Killyleagh

Development Association, in 1990

 The statue of Hans Sloane in Hans Sloane
 Square Killyleagh. This statue is a copy of

 Hans Sloane in the Physic Garden, Chelsea.
 Sir John Gorman, a past member of KDA,

 invited an American philanthropist to sponsor
 this statue, costing £16,000.09 standing in

 Hans Sloane Square
 The development of Hans Sloane Square, The

 Quay, and the Harbour Walk developments
 were all the inspired and led by the

Killyleagh Development Association Ltd Letter of thanks, from Buckingham Palace
 regarding the celebratory opening of Hans
 Sloane Square, by the Duke of York, OVO,

ADO, Baron Killyleagh, on 16th of April 2002

 Chocolate Balls were held in the Castle Bawn on a biannual basis from 2010 until 2018. The aim of these
 community events was to raise money for local charities and at the same time have the Chocolate Festival. This
 weekend of fun began with a grand charity black tie ball in a large marquee accommodating some 170 guests.
 On Saturday, and Sunday following the ball community events supported by the local youth organisations and

 local marketeers used the marquee as a weekend centred around Chocolate Festival Themes. KDA Ltd members
.formed a subcommittee undertook this major attraction to the village


